Taxpayer.com Petition

Stand Up. Be Heard! ON: End the Government’s
Monopoly of Liquor!

To the Premier and Finance Minister of Ontario:
Monopolies, whether public or private are never good for consumers and taxpayers. Ontario has the fewest alcohol retail
shops per capita in North America. The LCBO monopoly on alcohol sales means restrictive hours, poor selection, and

inconvenient locations. Beer will now be sold only in a few government approved grocery stores.

Ontarians are no less responsible than people from Quebec, New York State, or other jurisdictions that offer private liquor
sales. It’s time the Ontario government treated us like adults and allowed more choice and selection in alcohol.

We, the undersigned call on the leaders of Ontario’s government to end the government’s liquor monopoly and allow
more retailers to sell alcohol in Ontario.

Name: Address: Signature:

Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be mailed to the Toronto Office:
260 Adelaide Street E, PO Box 38, Toronto, ON M5A 1N1 or e-mail to: on.director@taxpayer.com
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